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February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 Passport to Leavers’ Ball 

Summary of action(s) required Dates 
Information Only   N/A 

 
We are now in a position our more detailed planning for the Year 11 Leavers’ Ball which 
takes place on 28 June 2023. Unquestionably, this event is deep-rooted into the Bottisham 
Village College tradition, and it is a fitting way for parents, carers, students, and staff to 
celebrate the successful 5 years they have had. Each year, our students throw themselves 
into the event: it really is a highlight of the Bottisham calendar for all our community. 

In order to receive an invite to the ball, we are very clear with students that their house 
points must outweigh their behaviour points. In effect, to receive an invitation, students must 
be “at zero”: 

• The dates we shall be looking at are between 26 February and 3 May. 
• Classcharts will not automatically show this. 
• Users need to filter using the above dates. 

 
Regrettably, each year we make the difficult decision to not invite some pupils, based on 
their prior behaviour and attitude to their learning. 

However, given the fantastic journey the students have been on this year, we are incredibly 
confident that the overwhelming majority will receive an invite. 

Further details concerning this event and other aspects will be following in due course. 

Regards, 

The Year 11 Team 

 


